Sandy Cook

From: Sent:

Etta Pisano [etta_pisano@med.unc.edu] Monday, August 19, 2002 4:18 PM

Sent: To:

Sandy Cook

Cc: Subject: jmargolis@mindspring.com; ftbatema@aol.com Formal Petition to Town of Chapel Hill Town Council



Card for Etta Pisano <etta pis...

To the Town Council-

I am formally petitioning that the Town Council reopen discussion of the swap of (part of) the southern parkland site for one or more of the other sites in the southern end of town that are being considered for a high school by the School Board.

In addition, I am also formally petitioning that the Town Council open discussion of extending the urban services boundary to include Site 2 being considered by the School Board as a high school site.

I would also like to petition that citizens be allowed to present their viewpoints on these two matters at the Council's next meeting on 8/26/02.

I cannot personally be there at the Council meeting on 8/26 since I will be travelling for my work, but there will be someone there to represent the viewpoints of the Citizens Advocating for a Third High School (CATS) that night.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I'd appreciate it if you'd let me know by email if my petitions are granted.

Sincerely yours,

Etta D. Pisano 105 Majestic Ct. Chapel Hill, NC 27517 919-672-9611